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Please ask for: Alison Coleman / Sean O’Connell
Document Name: May Holiday Activity Programme

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: May Holiday Activity Programme

Darlington’s Move More Team from Darlington Borough Council are providing a Holiday
Activity Programme during the May holidays for children who are eligible for benefit related
free school meals.

There are programmes at 13 venues across town: The Well Methodist Church, Eastbourne
Sports Complex, Wyvern Academy, Longfield Academy, The Forum, The Cluedini Escape Room,
Skerne Park Academy, Firthmoor Community Centre, West Park Academy, The Pasta Shop,
Dolphin Centre, 4motion Skate Park and Ibex Bouldering.

We will provide a safe and welcoming experience where children can have fun and make new
friends. All our activities and delivery will adhere to the Government’s COVID-19 guidance and
procedures.

Activities will include life skills, physical and enrichment activities as well as sports and games.
All the activities and a lunch will be provided free of charge. Activities will be delivered by
qualified coaches, with DBS, First Aid and Safeguarding qualifications and will be delivered in
line with the new Government Holiday Programme Activity guidance.

The courses take place on different days and times from Tuesday 30th May until Friday 2nd June.
The children will need to be at the venue in accordance with the time provided. Each child will
need to wear suitable clothes for sports, trainers, or suitable footwear, bring a water bottle or
drink, and a coat as some activities will take place outdoors.

If your child would like to attend, please register their attendance on Eventbrite
www.eventbrite.co.uk

Search for Darlington Move More, DBC and select the relevant venue and dates.

SERVICES GROUP
Eastbourne Sports Complex

Bourne Avenue
Darlington DL1 1LJ

(01325)405400
Movemore@darlington.gov.uk

28th April 2023

http://www.eventbrite
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Please register online by Wednesday 24th May as places are limited and will be offered on a
first come first serve basis. If you are unable register online, please contact the Move More
team on 01325 405400.

All events must be booked in advance, but as places are limited, please only register your child
if they can attend. If circumstances change, please cancel their place. Failure to attend without
notice on multiple occasions will jeopardise your future bookings.

Yours Faithfully

Alison Coleman Sean O’Connell
Move More Officer Move More Officer


